
April 4th 2007 Newsletter 
Hello Double Helix Glassworks Customers and Friends,  
Emails about Terra have been pouring in since her test results got out. We know you're anxious to meet 
her and we will let you know as soon as she's ready. She's still a baby and needs a longer incubation period 
for us to get her to perfection. 
Like other glass manufacturers, we periodically review and adjust our batch formulations to improve 
them. We will let you know when we make a change and will do our best to tell you ahead of time. We will 
label the new glass with a "2" so you know what you're getting. Aion has already been reworked and 
the rod will be replaced with Aion2 today. Our other colors will be reformulated throughout the 
year.  
Not many of you have tried our frit "rocks", so to encourage you... all Rocks are on sale at a 50% 
discount! They're great for coating a gather of glass and pulling into stringers.  
 
We will be in Austin, Texas during the last week of April to celebrate Jed's little sister's wedding and 
hopefully catch a glimpse of sunshine! Orders placed after April 24th will not ship until May 3rd. 
Maybe we will see some of you there if we stop by Blue Moon Glassworks!  
We love hearing from all of you and seeing the great work you do. Keep sending in those photos so we can 
share your success with everyone else.  
Jed and Julie at Double Helix Glassworks  

 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=1704345&msgid=29754&act=RQOC&c=129156&admin=0&destination=http://www.doublehelixglassworks.com

